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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to voice my support for designating the eligible GUMG waterways as Wild and Scenic River

Segments. The identified areas have already proven their scenic, geological, and recreational value through the

eligibility process. What's more, given the current assault on protected places, any natural area that can gain

support for conservation should be designated as such.

 

Please move to protect these pristine ecosystems so that wildlife and humans can continue to enjoy them for

years to come.  

 

Thank you,

Justin Way


